
	
	
 

VACANCY ANNOUNCEMENT AT THE CONSULATE OF THE REPUBLIC OF 
KENYA IN ARUSHA, TANZANIA. 

  
Dodoma, 15th October, 2021 
The Ministry of Foreign Affairs and East African Cooperation wishes to inform the general 
public on the availability of employment opportunity at The Consulate of the Republic of 
Kenya in Arusha, Tanzania. The Ministry therefore, is encouraging qualified Tanzanians 
to apply for the announced post of an Accounts Assistant. 
 
The application details can be found through the following link 
https://www.kenyahctz.org/accounts-assistant/. Closing date for this advertisement is 20th 
October, 2021.  
 

Issued by: 
 

Emmanuel Buhohela 
Director, Government Communication Unit 

 
	
	
	


